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All information contained in this communication is accurate at the time of distribution however works and dates are subject to change 

due to circumstances outside of Sunshine Coast Council’s control. 

Brisbane Road Upgrade  
Stages 2 and 3  

Mooloolaba Transport Corridor Upgrade  

 Night works – traffic signal and pole repair works  

 Monday 23 October, 6pm to 1am. 
         All works are subject to weather and construction material/equipment availability. 
         

 Tarcoola Avenue/Foote Stree and Brisbane Road intersection, Mooloolaba

 Temporary changes to traffic conditions as required 

        Traffic control in attendance 

 

Construction overview 

Repair works are required to the traffic signals at 
the Tarcoola Avenue/Foote Street and Brisbane 
Road intersection due to a vehicle colliding with the 
signal pole. At the same time a faulty signal in 
Tarcoola Avenue will be fixed.  

These works will require cutting of the road 
surface, minor excavation works and replacing the 
damaged signal pole with a new one  

Traffic control will be in place for safety reasons. 

These works have been scheduled to take place at 
night to minimise inconvenience to our community. 

Temporary changes to traffic 
conditions  

Pedestrian and vehicle access along Tarcoola 
Avenue, Foote Street and Brisbane Road will be 
maintained during these works, with traffic control 
(Queensland Police Service) in place. 

The traffic signals will be temporarily turned off 
during these works.  

For safety reasons, one lane will be closed on 
Tarcoola Avenue while works take place. 

Access will remain available all businesses and 
residences.  

Bus services and stops will operate as usual. 

What to expect during these works? 

The construction team will make every effort to 
minimise impacts to the community. 

Traffic control (Queensland Police Service) will be 
in place from 6.30pm. 

The road surface will be cut prior to 9pm. 

The damaged traffic signal pole will be replaced 
between 9pm and 1am. Large vehicles are 
required to move the pole. 

Intermittent medium level noise is expected 
between 8pm and 9pm. Intermittent low level noise 
is expected between 9pm and 1am. 

Please allow an extra 5-10 minutes of travel time.  

We thank you for your continued patience and 
understanding. 

Register for project updates and/or 
contact the project team 

To register for construction updates, email your 
details to mtcu@sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au  

For further information, you can contact the project 
team on 1800 531 597 (during office hours, 
Monday to Friday 8.30am – 5pm) or email 
mtcu@sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au 


